
 

Reading Records 

Dear parents and carers, 

This year, we are enjoying a focus on reading to further develop the positive culture for reading that we share in our school.  

Part of this new focus includes a change to our reading records for Years 2, 3 and 4. Our aim is to make the communications between home and school more 

meaningful, with more guidance about the expectations of the children, in as simple a way as possible. We also hope to encourage greater responsibility from the 

children in the process. 

Your new reading journal will be personalised by the children, with a contract they’ve signed to recognise their responsibility in taking care of it. The first page of the 

journals include a list of reading skills specific for your child’s year group. These are some of the skills that their teachers will be assessing throughout the years across a 

variety of texts. When you hear your child read their school books, you can share your child’s successes by writing a short comment and/or ticking the letters that 

correspond to the skills listed at the front of the journal. The stars are for your child to rate their enjoyment of each text, to further engage them in the process of 

reading. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you 

Mr Massey 


